[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 12 July 2017 08:28
To: Bob Neville
Subject: RE: 17/01225/F Cotefield Farm Drainage

Hi Bob

I suggest Iris pseudacorus – native yellow flag Iris.

Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 11 July 2017 17:09
To: Judith Ward
Subject: RE: 17/01225/F Cotefield Farm Drainage

Hi Judith

With regard to the planting schedule could you suggest an alternative to the Glyceria maxima?

Thanks

Bob Neville MSc
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1875 
Direct Dial: 01295 221875 
Mailto:robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications

Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp




From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 10 July 2017 14:40
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 17/01225/F Cotefield Farm Drainage

Hi Bob

This is an improvement on the proposal for a ‘dam’ and associated Landscape Impact.

I can’t remember who is to adopt the Open Spaces or if there is a Management Company proposed? This has a bearing on the cells proposed in open spaces since there are legal issues with landownership being with one body and drainage with another.

I am not keen on the cells under the footpaths, since paths will have to be dug up to access the crates, if that becomes necessary.

Cells need regular jet washing out and I ‘m not sure if access points have been provided for this?

I would avoid specifying Glyceria maxima as it is very, very invasive.

Kind regards
Judith


Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

[image: Phone]01295 221711 
[image: Fax] 01295 221878 

mailto:Judith.ward@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk

www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil   
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil    

Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil
Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC



image1.gif




image2.gif




